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Subject: Fwd: Charity Fundraiser

From: Luvinia De-terville (ldeterville@icloud.com)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Saturday, 9 August 2014,10:54

Good morning Hun Regards
Luvinia De-Terville 
Co-ordinator & Manager 
D.E.M.S

De-Terville Event Management Services
Mob: 07951330467
Email: lou.demseventmanagement@gmail.com
Skype: lou1dems

Begin forwarded message:

From: Vicky Urquhart <v.urquhart@mind.org.uk>
Date: 8 August 2014 13:04:54 BST
To: "ldeterville@icloud.com" <ldeterville@icloud.com>
Subject: Charity Fundraiser

Dear Luvinia,

Thank you so much for your email about organising an international music festival in aid of Mind next year. It 
sounds like a wonderful idea.

We’re absolutely thrilled to have your support and would love to help in any way we can with your fundraising. If 
you could let me know your postal address, I’ll pop a fundraising pack in the post to you which should arrive in 
10-14 days. There’ll be lots of information in the pack by way of a starting point, but we can certainly provide 
materials for on the day, as well as advice and support regarding fundraising and help from our media team with 
publicising the event if appropriate. It would be great to hear more about the festival and how it will run when you 
have a minute.

Thank you once again for your support and I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes,
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